
 

Our Ref: 155 15 

4th November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Anti-bullying presentation – Wednesday 19th November 

As part of anti-bullying week, which runs between Monday 16th to Friday 20th November, St Margaret’s will be 

holding a seminar for parents and carers.  The presentation will take place on Wednesday  

19th November at 3:30pm in the school hall. Solutions to bullying and anger management will be discussed and 

will finish with a question and answer session. The session will be presented by Ms Julie Wilkinson from the 

‘Brave the Rave anti-bullying and anger management organisation’.  Julie delivered a similar presentation last 

year and a number of parents and students found it a valuable experience. 

During the school day on Wednesday, Ms Wilkinson will lead students in raising awareness around bullying.  In 

addition to this, during anti-bullying week, students in Years 7 to 11 will be watching a drama production called 

‘Bully’.  This is an hour long interactive musical play which addresses issues around bullying in and out of school 

life which students will watch on Monday 16th November. 

Should you have any concerns or enquiries regarding the issues above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office by Monday 16th November if you wish to 

attend the meeting. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Robert Kingston 

Head of Year 11 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP ANTI BULLYING PRESENTATION – WED 19TH NOV – PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE  

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I will/will not* (*delete as appropriate) be attending the Anti-Bullying Presentation on Wednesday 16th 

November. 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________________  

 


